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Engaging your Organization and Peers
in signing the Declaration for Human Experience

This letter/email template is designed to serve as a resource you can use or adapt in inviting your peers and your organization to sign on to the Declaration for Human Experience.



Dear  :

I am excited to share a commitment I have made and an opportunity for you/our organization to join in a global movement focused on transforming healthcare grounded in the realities we are facing today.

For the last decade, The Beryl Institute global community has committed to changing healthcare by ensuring an unwavering commitment to human experience. After all we have lived through over the past year, the Institute community has come together to say now is the time to transform the human experience in healthcare. We can no longer stand idly by in the face of inequity and health disparities. It is essential we care for the needs of our patients and their care partners, our healthcare workforce and the communities we are privileged to serve.

With that intent, The Beryl Institute has crafted a Declaration for Human Experience, one that encourages all of us to take a stand for what we can and must be in healthcare. Individuals (and organizations) are urged to sign this declaration and become part of this transformation. Signing this historic declaration represents a significant stand for me personally and for our organization. We will be joining other healthcare professionals and organizations from around the world in declaring a commitment to building a strong and vibrant future for healthcare together, and we will be publicly affirming an unwavering focus on all we know is essential to ensuring the best in human experience in healthcare.

This is an opportunity we do not want to miss. Please visit transformHX.org to review the Declaration for Human Experience and join by signing your name as an individual or as a pledge from our organization.

I truly hope you will join me and our peers around the world in supporting this cause.

With appreciation,
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